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Enjoy The Town Festivities 

and Stay Safe! 
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The Swampscott Health Department would like to remind 

residents of the curbside yard waste collection dates on your 

regular trash day.   

Acceptable material includes grass, leaves, and brush trimmings 

up to 1 inch thick.  Unacceptable material includes dirt, stumps, 

thicker tree branches, and loose trash debris. 

Material must be placed in yard waste bags or barrels labeled 

“yard waste” and be out for collection by 7AM on your 

collection day. Yard waste placed out in plastic bags will not be 

accepted. Bags or barrels of yard waste that are too heavy 

(over 50 lbs. each) will not be accepted. 

Yard waste must be on the sidewalk or in front of your property 

line – close to the street. The contractor cannot go onto your 

driveway or lawn or other private property area. 

We are having conversations with the contractor to ensure all 

yard waste, properly placed out, will be collected within the 

weekly time frame as required. 

Yard Waste Stickers are available at Town Hall Customer 

Service. 

Yard Waste 

July 25 

September 12 

October 17 

November 14 

December 5 

 

Week Of: 

4 

Windsor Park Renovations 

 

 



Sign up for library news at the Swampscott Library Website or for a 

paper version contact the reference librarian Janina Majeran at 

swa@noblenet.org  

http://www.swampscottlibrary.org
mailto:swa@noblenet.org


Coastal Resiliency 
Work at Phillips 

Beach Completed 

At Phillips beach a 

shower, water fountain 

and dog water fountain 

were  added.  

Over the past few years, 

the Town has 

been implementing 

aesthetic and resiliency 

improvements to beach 

entrances, designed 

to promote water 

front access and mitigate 

the effects of coastal 

flooding. For additional 

information, visit 

the project homepage.   

The man in red is running from Key 
West to Canada - 40 miles/day. His 
partner (on the bike) rides alongside! 
They're doing this to bring awareness 
to the East Coast Greenway Alliance. 
He made a stop in Swampscott today. 

Parks & Beaches 

Phillips Beach Upgrades 

Swampscott 

Police and 

Animal 

Control 

warned 

residents of a 

significant 

outbreak of 

the Avian Flu 

among 

aquatic birds 

in our area 

especially the 

beaches.  

Police advise 

residents to 

stay away 

from and not 

touch these 

aquatic birds 

and to contact 

the 

Swampscott 

Health 

Department at 

781-596-

8864. 
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Avian Flu on Beaches 

https://www.swampscottma.gov/community-and-economic-development/pages/beach-marker-entrance-project
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WALKER ROAD PAVING 

PROJECT  

Paving completed today 
with the exception of the 
Walker/Banks intersec-
tion due to an issue with 
multiple granite curb 

suppliers 

 

ROUTE 1A INTERSECTION & 
SIGNALIZATION IMPROVE-

MENTS PROJECT  

Work continues with a 
majority of the work be-
ing moved to overnight 
due to traffic congestion 

concerns 

NATIONAL WATER MAIN 

CLEANING COMPANY 

Completed the cleaning 
and cement lining of the 
24-inch concrete drain 
culvert behind Sutton 

Place 

MBTA BUS STOP IMPROVE-

MENT PROJECT 

Roadway milling and re-
surfacing, as well as, line 

striping was completed 

BEACH RAKING 

DPW staff started rak-
ing the town beaches 
three times per week 
beginning the week of 

June 13 

PHILLIPS BEACH ENTRANCE 

IMPROVEMENTS 

The exposed aggregate 
concrete plaza was com-
pleted for the third time.  
The shower, water foun-
tains and bollards have 

been re-installed  

 

DPW Summer 
Workers help 
beautify the 
Monument— 
Pictured are: Nate 
Stern, Aidan 
Graciale, Jordan 

Cummings 
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Town Events In June 









Helpful Links  

Council on Aging 

Newsletter 

Senior Center News  

 

Swampscott Senior 

Center Phone 

781-596-8866 

Senior Center News 

 

There is so much going 

on at the Senior Center.  

How do you keep up? 

Like them on Facebook here: 

Swampscott Senior Center—

Home  Facebook 

And 

Sign up for the Weekly 

Swampscott Senior Center 

Headlines by  calling or stop-

ping by the Swampscott Sen-

ior Center and filling out a 

membership form. 
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New Town Librarian—Jonathan Nichols 

People 

The town welcomes Jonathan Nichols as our Library Director.  

Jonathan brings fourteen years of experience in unique library 

communities in both urban and rural settings. He brings a vision 

that builds upon the special relationship between communities and 

libraries.    

Jonathan Nichols with the Select Board and Library Trustees  

Facilities Management Adds Anaeli Carrillo 

Anaeli Carrillo has joined Max Kasper in 

the Facilities Management Department.  

Among the many things Anaeli will be 

doing  monitoring purchase orders, 

invoice management, contract 

administration.  Please welcome Anaeli!  

https://www.swampscottma.gov/council-aging/pages/2022-newsletters
https://www.swampscottma.gov/council-aging/pages/2022-newsletters
https://www.swampscottma.gov/senior-center
https://www.facebook.com/SwampscottSeniorCenter/
https://www.facebook.com/SwampscottSeniorCenter/


Helpful Links  

New School Update 

Schools 
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Final Moving on Ceremony 

for Stanley School Students 

SWAMPSCOTT VETERANS' SERVICES 
SUMMER COFFEE SOCIAL 

 

All Veterans, Military, Veteran Families and 
supporters are invited to join for our 
summer coffees at Cafe Avellino. Drop-in 
the last Monday of the month from 9-11AM 
as we gather together to discuss our 
service, benefits and share in camaraderie. 
All attendees will receive complimentary 
coffee, tea, and pastries. No RSVP required. 
Special thank you to Cafe Avellino and 
Military Friends Foundation for sponsoring 
our summer coffees. 

https://sites.google.com/swampscott.k12.ma.us/sbc/home


Up-to-date 

Information about 

Town of Swampscott 

Public Meetings can 

be found at: 

Town of Swampscott 

Website 

 

Upcoming Meetings 

 

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP FOR IMPORTANT 

TOWN ALERTS  

IMPORTANT NUMBERS 
CUSTOMER SERVICE       (781) 596-8850 

ASSESSOR   (781) 596-8850 

BUILDING (781) 596-8857 

COMMUNITY DEV. (781) 596-8829 

DPW (781) 596-8860 

FACILITIES (781) 596-8850 

FINANCE (781) 596-8877 

FIRE  (781) 595-4050 
 OR 911 

HEALTH (781) 596-8864 

HUMAN RESOURCES (781) 596-8810 

LIBRARY (781) 596-8867 

POLICE  (781) 595-1111 
 OR 911 

RECREATION (781) 596-8854 

RETIREMENT                  (781) 596-8827 

SENIOR SERVICES (781) 596-8866 

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR (781) 596-8850 

TOWN CLERK/ELECTIONS     (781) 596-4167 

VETERANS  (781) 586-6911 

 

TOWN WEBSITE: 

WWW.SWAMPSCOTTMA.GOV 

 

FACEBOOK: 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK 

 

TWITTER: 

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER 

 

 

Town Hall Will Be Closed 
July 4th 

https://www.swampscottma.gov/
https://www.swampscottma.gov/
https://www.swampscottma.gov/subscribe
https://www.swampscottma.gov/subscribe
http://www.swampscottma.gov
https://www.facebook.com/SwampscottMA01907/
https://twitter.com/swampscottma

